
 

 

 
There will be an Amnesty International meeting today, Thursday after school in room 109!  Come out 

and help us make a difference in the world! 

 

The next Interact Club meeting will be in the auditorium, Thursday, Nov 17th.  We will discuss information 

about our winter events. 
 

Attention all JUNIORS:  There will be a College Planning Seminar for parents and students tonight, Thursday, 

November 17th at 6:30 PM in the Auditorium.  Come and get important information about finding the right 

college, Naviance, SAT/ACT testing, and financial aid. 

 

Congratulations to the SR Sailing team for their 6th place finish (out of 20 teams) at the Atlantic Coast 

Championships.   Over the break, they travelled to Rochester, NY and sailed on Lake Ontario.  It was 

very cold and windy!  They competed against 19 other schools from across the country.  This wraps up a 

very successful fall season for the team.  Congrats again! 

 

Make sure you order you poinsettias and other holiday plants before Friday, November 18th to support Model 

Congress. Delivery will be on December 5th. Order forms are available in homerooms and in room 109!  

 

Rampage meeting on Monday Nov. 21st and Monday Dec. 5th in room 4-1 at 2:20. 

 

Anyone interested in playing softball this spring there will be a mandatory preseason meeting next Tuesday 

November 22nd in room 107 @ 2:20.  Please contact Coach Astegher if you have any questions. 

 

The Southern Regional Theatre Company is proud to announce its 2017 district musical, "Me and My Girl" 
-- an interest meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 22nd from 2:15-3:00 pm in room M-2. 
Important audition information and materials will be distributed at this time.  If you cannot attend the 
meeting, but would still like to audition, please pick up an information packet in the 9/10 or 11/12 main 
office after the meeting, or contact Ms. Tabbacchino in the middle school. 
 

DODGEBALL is coming! Games are on December 7th @ 7:00 pm in the 11/12 Gym and open to grades 9-12. 

Forms will be available during homerooms or stop by room 103 to pick one up. Team forms and payment are 

due to room 103 by November 30th.  Cost is $30 per team, and checks should be made out to the Class of 2017. 

 

Attention 10th, 11th, 12th grade:  There will be a Vocational School Information Session 
during 2nd period on Friday, December 2nd.  Sign up in Guidance. 
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